
APRIL 2, 2022 SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH IN NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

1

In this edition: 

NL NEWSLETTER

On March 31, 2022, the Seventh-day Adventist Church in Newfoundland and Labrador (NL 
Mission) held a virtual Town Hall Meeting to update the constituency on the new VOAR-FM 
Studios/NL Mission Office Complex. Leadership from churches, companies, and groups across the 
NL Mission field participated in this event, including Mark Johnson, President of Seventh-day 
Adventist Church in Canada. 

This meeting was an educational session where Luis Capote interviewed Pastor Ken Corkum, 
President of the NL Mission. We learned that the office complex has been in progress since 2010. It 
went from a remodelling project of the current office building at 1041 Topsail Road to the prospect 
of a new facility in Kenmount Road property to the possibility of purchasing the Carnell property at 
1045 Topsail Rd in Mount Pearl.
 
The meeting ended with a Question and Answer period in which constituents and employees voiced 
their comments, questions, and concerns. Overall, the meeting was an excellent opportunity for the 
NL Mission field to come together to share the recent developments that will bring our Church to 
new heights in our community.
 
Following the Town Hall Meeting, the Board of Directors of the NL Mission met, and the following 
actions were taken:
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23-22BO CARNELL PROPERTY OFFER TO PURCHASE
Whereas The constituency of the Seventh-day Adventist Church in Newfoundland and Labrador has 
affirmed the need for a new VOAR-FM Studios/Mission Office at their 2019 Special Members 
Meeting,

Whereas The development of the Kenmount property has not moved forward as hoped for, 

Whereas The Carnell property at 1045 Topsail Rd, Mount Pearl, is available for purchase,

Whereas The consensus of our NL Leadership is to move forward with an offer to purchase the 
Carnell property mentioned above. It was 

VOTED To authorize Administration to work with our realtor and move forward with an offer on the 
Carnell property at 1045 Topsail Road, Mount Pearl, up to $1.5 million.

24-22BO SDACC REVOLVING FUND BRIDGE FINANCING LOAN 
VOTED To request bridge financing through the SDACC Revolving Fund until the sale of properties 
(Kenmount Road and 1041 Topsail Road, Mount Pearl), in an amount up to $1.5 million up to 20 
years on duration as needed.

Xenia Capote

Secretary-Treasurer
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